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January 2025 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ: 
 
Below please find the 2025 remittance statement for congregations. Please note that only contributions 
for Per Capita (which is based off membership as of 12/31/23), Presbyterian Mission Pledge, and 2-Cents-
A-Meal offerings are to be sent to the Presbytery. 
 
General Assembly mission contributions, as well as Special Offerings (One Great Hour of  Sharing, Peace-
making, Pentecost, and Christmas Joy) should be sent directly to the Presbyterian Church (USA), Church 
Remittance Processing, P.O. Box 643700, Pittsburgh, PA 15264-3700. 
 
In the past, the Presbytery of Geneva has collected and forwarded mission money to the Synd. This year 
we will not be collecting Synod mission. Instead, please send your congregation’s contribution to Synod of 
the Northeast, 5811 Heritage Landing Dr., Floor 2, East Syracuse, NY 13057-9360. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of our shared mission and ministry. If you have any questions about 
how your donations are used to support God’s important work within the Presbytery, please feel free  to 
contact the Operations Committee at operations@presbyteryofgeneva.org. 
 
For any questions about invoices, statements, or payments, please contact our Finace Support Services at 
finance@presbyteryofgeneva.org. 
 
 

REMITTANCE FORM 
Church Name 
Contact Person’s Name and E-mail 

Date Item to Be Credited Amount Check Number 

 2025 Per Capita   

 2025 Presbytery Mission Pledge   

 2-Cents-A-Meal Offerings   

 Other:   

    


